
Larry O’Brien  

 

Your vote to represent MACS at the Senate is requested by Malaysian campus 
Assistant Professor Larry O’Brien, ASA.  I have a decade of business experience 
from working for a couple of large multinational corporations as an Actuary in the US 
and transitioned to academia about 11 years ago.  Heriot-Watt is the third university 
I’ve worked at that is recognized by the two largest professional actuarial 
organizations.  I recently completed an appointment as a member of the Heriot-Watt 
Malaysian Executive Management Committee and the Associate Head of School for 
MACS.   

I’m currently a member of the Academic Council and Associate Director for 
Internationalization.  I have also been a member of a university Actuarial Advisory 
Board, awarded scholarships, advised students, and dealt with academic misconduct 
at other universities. 

 


